
Dear Parents,  
 
Please see an updated list and photos of our Raffle Prizes for our Christmas Extravaganza. We have 
over 60 amazing prizes to be won, we will be drawing the first 5 tickets at the Christmas Assembly on 
Friday morning. Thank you to all our local businesses and all of your support throughout this term. I 
will update you all on Friday with our final total and have a list of winners on Friday. 
 
There is still time to buy tickets til Wednesday 9th December £2 per ticket £10 for a book. If you 
have any more to return, please do this ASAP. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Katie  
 
 
 

 


